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PTA NEWLETTER 
DECEMBER 2018      EAGLE FLYER 

Upcoming Events 
 
Grandparents Breakfast 
12/6 | K-2 8:40, 3-6 10am 
$1 admission – must buy in 
advance @ front desk 
 
Student Government 
Bell Ringing 
12/7 | Walmart, Glen St. 
5 – 8pm 
 
Christmas Caroling 
12/10 | 3:45 – 5:45pm 
 
Holiday Concert 
12/11 | 6pm 
 
Polar Express 
(Volunteers Needed) 
12/14 | Grades K - 2 
5 – 8pm 
 
Parents Night Out 
Paint & Snack 
(Free childcare available) 
12/17 | 6 – 7:30pm 
 
Winter Wonderland 
Dance | Grades 3 - 6 
12/19 | 6 – 7:30pm 
 
Events Being Planned 
 
January PNO : Yoga 
1/16 | 6:00 – 7:30pm 
(Free childcare available) 
 
Pancake Breakfast 
3/23 | 9-11am 
 
Bowling Night 
1/11 | 6 – 7:30pm 
Fundraising for playground 
Suggested donation of 
$2/adult. (Free childcare 
available) 
 

PTA News 
 
Community Action Food Walk 
Abraham Wing collected 400+ pounds of non-perishable food items during 
the month of November. On the 19th, students took their annual school-
wide walk to Community Action to help support our community during a 
time when some need it most. 
 
Thunder Hockey Players Visit Abe Wing 
Some of the Adirondack Thunder Hockey team and their mascot Gunnar 
visited the students to discuss community, goal setting, health and 
fitness. Students were given free admission vouchers for 12/15 game.  
 

 
 
Sky Zone Fundraiser 
Students had a great time jumping at Sky Zone! Over 60 kids showed up 
and $300 was raised for the playground fund. We are looking to schedule 
another Sky Zone fundraiser in 2019. 
 
Parents Night Out 
During November’s PNO, a small group of parents baked up some delicious 
brownie toffee trifles and took home a beautiful trifle dish. 
 
Secret Santa  
The week of 12/10 – 12/17 students will be able to purchase items from 
the Secret Santa table. Paperwork will be sent home to set their spending 
limits and recipients. 
 
Spirit Wear  
Abraham Wing apparel ordered through Hallwear in November will be 
delivered the week before Winter Break. 
 
Loose Change Wednesdays 
Students will decorate a coffee can and are encouraged to bring in any 
loose change on Wednesdays to raise funds towards a new playground. 


